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Acting Assistant Secretary Susan Thornton will travel to Singapore, June 4-7,
2018. In Singapore, she will participate in Senior Officials Meetings for the
East Asia Summit and ASEAN Regional Forum, and chair Senior Officials
Meetings for the Lower Mekong Initiative and the Friends of the Lower Mekong.
She will also engage with her counterparts on a range of political, security,
and economic issues.

For further information, please follow @USAsiaPacific.
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External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-assistant-secretary-for-east-asian-and-pacific-affairs-susan-thornton-travels-to-singapore/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-assistant-secretary-for-east-asian-and-pacific-affairs-susan-thornton-travels-to-singapore/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-assistant-secretary-for-east-asian-and-pacific-affairs-susan-thornton-travels-to-singapore/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-assistant-secretary-for-east-asian-and-pacific-affairs-susan-thornton-travels-to-singapore/

